
	  

Together with my new team mate, Lars 
Edvardsson, we managed to take 
points for a third and a fifth place 
during the first round of  
this years DMV Tourenwagen 
Challenge.
   	 It was not without 
drama we finished both races 
because we had plenty of 
electronic issues during the 

free practice and in the last part of Lars´s qualifying stint the car develo-
ped a gearbox problem. When it was time for my qualifying session the 
problems where too big so I did not even manage a single timed lap.
	 In the end we had to do both heats without fourth gear but were 
saved by the bell in form of the dreadful weather conditions that totally 
drenched the circuit.
	 Because of all the rain we still could set competitive times 
and managed to score points for a third and a fifth place and sen-
sationally lead our class after round 1.
	 At the moment we do not know if we should continue 
together because of Lars´s commitment in the Scandinavian 
Ferrari Challenge but I really hope that we will be able to 
defend our position and be on the grid for the next race at 
Nürburgring in may.

Meet us at 
the town 
square in 

Karlskoga 
this  

Saturday
This coming Saturday it is time for the of-
ficial kick off for the Midnight Sun Rally 
in my hometown Karlskoga with a lot of 
celebrities present. Apart from myself ;-) 
no less than two World Champions will 
be present, Björn Waldegård and Stig 
Blomquist. 

	 A fantastic display of old rally cars 
will also be present so this is a must if 
You have the possibility to come to Karl-
skoga on Saturday. The actual rally will 

start July 16 in Jönköping and 
finish in Karlskoga 

July 19. 

MEDIA: LARS ERIK NYLANDER lars-erik@tonyring.com HOSPITALITY PROGRAM: CONNY HEDLUND conny@tonyring.com  GENERAL INQUIRES: 

The gang at Hockenheim:  
Lars, Tony and Kennie.
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